July 16, 2019, BCC Meeting
Item DP1 - Addendum Attachment

From: Vince Jackson

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 3:03 PM

To: Jeb Ball; Joe Davis; Billie Jo Underwood; Charles F. Gruber
Cc: Wayne Dyess

Subject: FW: <EXTERNAL> Zone changing 64-54...

Commissioners:

Please see the email below pertaining to a request to withdraw Case Z-19008, Kircharr Property Rezoning, and Case Z-
19011- Savannah Estates PRD Site Plan. It will be staff’s recommendation to accept the requests to withdraw. However,
since the request was submitted less than 7 days before the public hearing, it will be up to the discretion of the
Commission whether or not to allow the withdrawals.

If you should have questions or should need additional information, please let me know.

Thanks,

Vince

From: Joe Rector [mailto:joe.rector@mullinsllc.net]
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 2:32 PM

To: Vince Jackson <VJACKSON@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: Re: <EXTERNAL> Zone changing 64-54...

Vince - Per our client Kevin Kirchharr, we are formally requesting to withdraw the Rezoning and PRD application.
Thanks

Joe

Sent from my iPhone





